
Saintes River Cruise with Lunch

As part of our program for this year, we offered a river cruise in August. The cruise from Saintes 
was deemed appropriate by a number of our members.

Please consult this website https://www.croisieres-palissy.fr  which has an English option from the 
pop up menu at the bottom of the screen. The proposed cruise is the classic cruise, which offers a 
certain number of options for what is included. The option we have chosen is the morning cruise 
starting at 10:30 am and including lunch at the Moulin de la Baine restaurant. However, there are 
two options for this cruise. One ends at 18.30 p.m., the other at 15.45 p.m., both on the same boat. 
Therefore, if you have a long journey to join the cruise, you can opt for the shorter cruise, while 
those who are closer or who wish to return to home later can choose the longer cruise.

The date we chosen is August 8 on the 10:30 am departure. If you wish to join us for this outing, 
please use the website to book and pay for you and any guests, and confirm that you have booked 
together with the number of your party by e-mail so that we can arrange for the restaurant seat us all
together. We suggest booking early as we are sure this trip in August will fill very quickly. We 
suggest booking before Friday the 16th June to ensure availability. if you have to delay you can 
check the booking web page and see if there are any places left at any time.

If you book late please make sure we know who has booked and how many are in your party before 
the 1st August.

Regards, Graham and John

https://www.croisieres-palissy.fr/

